
Attachment #8

103A Avenue Pedway

Notes:

This diagram was prepared in 2014 for the Galleria project and was previously
presented at the February 18, 2014 Executive Committee meeting.

It is included to show the location of the potential Pedway. Details would be
refined in the design process.

The Pedway “shell” has been constructed for the main Pedway tunnel north of
103A Avenue.
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